
Placement Service will be open from
August 28-31 and will be held in the
International Ballroom (West) of the
Washington Hilton.

To participate in the Service, APSA mem-
bers are urged to register prior to the
opening of the Annual Meeting. Place-
ment registration forms are available
in the back of this issue of PS and in
the APSA's Personnel Service News-
letter. D

p.m. Snacks will be available for the
children.

Members wishing further information on
the 1986 Child Care Service and regis-
tration forms should write: Child Care
Coordinator, APSA, 1527 New Hamp-
shire Avenue, N.W., Washington, DC
20036.

This service is offered by the Association
in response to a request from APSA's
Committee on the Status of Women. •

APSA Offers Free Child Care
at Annual Meeting

Child care services will be available with-
out charge to Annual Meeting registrants
in Washington from Thursday, August
28, through Sunday, August 3 1 , at the
Washington Hilton.

The hours will be from 8:30 a.m. to
10:00 p.m. from Thursday through
Saturday. On Sunday the service will be
available from 8:30 a.m. until 12:30

Respected IR Scholar
Kenneth N. Waltz
Nominated President-Elect

Kenneth N. Waltz, author of Man, the
State and War and Theory of Interna-
tiona/Politics, has been nominated to be
President of APSA for 1987-88. Waltz is
professor at the University of California,
Berkeley.

APSA
The Council of the

American Political Science Association
cordially invites all students

attending the 1986 annual meeting
to a

Reception for Political Science
Graduate Students

on
Friday, August 29
6:30 pm-8:00 pm
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